
Sent: Thursday, 3 April 2008 7:26 PM 

To: Grocery Prices Inquiry 
Subject: Submission Grocery Pricing Inquiry 

Sir 
  
I know that this email may be too late for inclusion as part of the inquiry into retail grocery 
pricing but what would be helpful to see displayed on all canned food is the gross weight of 
the product plus the net or drained weight of the product.  Shoppers would then have an easy 
comparison of which producer/manufacturer is offering the best value for money. 
  
This I believe is mandatory labelling in the UK and most of Europe. 
  
Thank you 
  
Andrew Mole 
 


